
3/9/81

KERMIT GEARY
RID, 4, BOX 321
WALNUTPORT, PA 18088

DEAR SIR:

THIS LETTER IS TO CONFERM YOUR RECEPTION OF WKXQ ON THE MORNING OF FRIDAY, MARCH

6, 1981, I WAS THE OPERATOR ON DUTY AT THE TIME YOU WERE LISTENING AND IT WAS

ALL -TOO EASY FOR ME TO RECOGNIZE MY MORNING SIGN -ON ROUTINE, THANK YOU FOR

YOUR REPORT, IT WAS NICE TO KNOW WE PUT SUCH A STRONG SIGNAL UP TO YOUR AREA,

THANKS AGAIN,,,AND KEEP ON LISTENING, 73's,

ERIC CLARK

ASSISTENT PROGRAM DIRECTOR, WKXQ
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